
 
Commit your work to the Lord, and your plans will be established      Proverbs 16:3 

 

    Catholic Daughters of the Americas 
California State Board 

www.californiacatholicdaughters.org 
 

 

June 2, 2025 

 

Dear Worthy Court Regents and Members of California Catholic 

Daughters of the Americas,  

 

We are proud to announce the CA CDA State Board Officers for the 2025-2027 

term are:  

 

State Regent  Lorine Bakowsky      lbakowsky@slzusd.org   

       Court Mary Queen of the World #2400 

 

1st Vice State Regent  Sheri Kanagawa   skanagawa@hotmail.com 

    Court St. Francis #1652 

 

2nd Vice State Regent Yvonne Connolly yconnolly23cacda@gmail.com  

 

State Secretary   Yvette Manard      proactivepatient@verizon.net  

    Court Compton #942 

 

State Treasurer  Michelle Eck          meck@richardsoncpas.com  

    Court Sacramento #172 

 

State Spiritual Advisor    Deacon Tim Myers  timothykentmyers@gmail.com   

         St. Felicitas Church, San Leandro  

 

Complete contact information will be sent out with the updated Regents Roster/DD 

Roster.  

 

Please feel free to contact any board member if you have questions.  

 

Yours in Christ,  

Lorine Bakowsky  
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